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TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROADS
SECTION 75 ROADS ACT 1993

Notice is hereby given that Waterford City and County Council, in 
exercise of its powers pursuant to Section 75 Roads Act 1993, propose 
to close the following road to through traffic on 16th and 17th March, 
2022 to facilitate staging for St. Patrick’s Festival.

Road to be closed:

•	 O’Connell Street, Waterford from its junction at O’Connell Street/ 
	 Thomas Hill to the junction of Sargents Lane/O’Connell Street.

Diversion Routes (one way system):

•	 Thomas Hill (L15021-1) from its junction with O’Connell Street  
	 towards its junction with Meeting House Lane.

•	 Meeting House Lane (L-15022-1) from its junction with Thomas Hill  
	 towards its junction with Sargent’s Lane.

•	 Sargents Lane (L-15023-1) from its junction with Meeting House  
	 Lane towards its junction with O’Connell Street.

Objections or submissions may be made in writing to the Director of 
Services, Roads, Water and Environment, Waterford City and County 
Council, City Hall, The Mall, Waterford not later than 4pm on 1st  
March, 2022.

Fergus Galvin,  
Director of Services 
Roads, Water and Environment	 22nd February, 2022


